1. Shoreland Protection Act - Program — Bert called Sharon Monahan and said
she is open to a presentation about the Act. Tentatively looking at Thurs. Aug
5% at the Town Hall. Peter Hansel will send information to Nubanusit Lake
Assoc. and it will be mentioned at the next Granite Lake Assoc. meeting.

2. Nubanusit Lake Milfoil Prevention - Nubanusit Lake Assoc. received $1000
from the NCC to help fund milfoil prevention measures.

3. Taking Action for Wildlife - Review of action plan from Amanda Stone.

a. May be worth updating 10 year old NRI to include lands protected
since 2001.

b. Anne will work on overlay of Nelson NRI maps with WAP maps.

c. Kathy Schillemat will continue working on identifying vernal pools in
town and updating the map.

d. Bert will speak to Jeff Littleton to arrange a community hike up to the
ledges on City Hill for late Sept. early Oct.

e. Anne will speak to Gordon about developing the Conservation
Commission website and incorporating it into the town site.

4. Geddes Property Conservation Easement - Conservation easement still not
completed.

5. Next Meeting July 20t%, 2010



